
CLUB NEWS

   ISLANDER APRIL 2020  5

TRAFFIC DIVERSION DUE TO 
SEWERAGE AND DEMOLITION WORKS 
With upcoming demoliton works to facilitate the 
redevelopment of the Bukit Freehold Land and sewerage 
diversion works by the Land Transport Authority, the traffic 
route at the Bukit location will be affected. 

To facilitate works for the above, Members are advised that 
it will be a one-way traffic route throughout the Clubhouse 
from 17 April to 16 May 2020.  

Temporary Carparks E and F will operate from 17 April 2020 
onwards due to the closure of certain carpark lots during 
this period.

The Club would like to remind Members to observe and 
obey the traffic directions during this period for the safety 
and convenience of all drivers. 

Thank you.
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TRAFFIC DIVERSION DUE TO 
SEWERAGE AND DEMOLITION WORKS 
Simplified map shows the one-way traffic route around the 
Bukit Clubhouse, temporary Carparks E and F situated behind 
the current Carpark D, and Site Areas 1, 2 and 3:
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